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2nd March 2023 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer(s) 
 
Re:  Fairy Tale Ball for Reception Children 
 
To support our current topic based on the children’s interests we are 
having a Fairy Tale Ball on Thursday 9th March 2023 during the school 
day.   
 
Children can come to school dressed as a Prince or Princess and we 
will be ballroom dancing and having afternoon tea.  Please note that 
there is no expectation that parents hire or buy any costumes – 
normal clothes are fine. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

L Aulsberry   E Himsworth J Massey 

  

Miss Aulsberry  Miss Himsworth  Mrs Massey 

Reception Class Teachers.     
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